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I	am	writing	to	raise	my	concerns	about	the	feed	in	tariffs	for	solar.	I	currently	
have	a	6.5kw	system	and	can	only	access	Energy	Australias	lowest	tariff.	The	
feed	in	Tarif	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	but	
should		represent	the	true	value	of	solar.	
	
Petr	Hord		
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